
 

 

Item 10  
DATE  July 3, 2019 
 
TO  GCTD Board of Directors 
 
FROM  Steven P. Brown 
 
SUBJECT Update on the Ribbon Cutting for the GCTD Operations and 

Maintenance Facility 
 
 
SUMMARY  

As a reminder, the Ribbon Cutting will be held on Saturday, July 13th, 2019.  The ceremony 
will begin at 11:30 a.m. and will be followed by a reception that will include appetizers, 
refreshments, music and tours of the facility. 

BACKGROUND 

The ribbon cutting for the new operations and maintenance facility located at 1901 Auto 
Center Drive is a free event, open to the public.  The invitation can be found on Eventbrite, 
(https://gctd_ribboncutting2019.eventbrite.com), where we encourage everyone to register in 
order to have a more accurate head count and plan accordingly.  Invitations were also directly 
emailed to our list of contacts, including the Board.  Should you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact the event organizer, Cynthia Duque at cduque@gctd.org or 805-483-3959 
x 110. 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
This report is for information only. 
 
GENERAL MANAGER’S CONCURRENCE 
 
 
 
 
Steven P. Brown 
General Manager  
 


	FROM  Steven P. Brown

